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I agree with and support rules #5 and #6 concerning hog farming on or close to the Buffalo River. The
White River watershed is a special area and we don’t want to destroy what we have today. Thats for
any river or watershed in the State of Arkansas. I can’t believe the State of Arkansas allowed hog
farming to begin with. We need to be smarter than that. We need to protect our waterways because
once their gone their is no bringing them back.
Danny Barker
429 County Road 638
Mountain Home, Arkansas 72653
870-424-4110
barker002@centurytel.net
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